Hellenic Students Association

Federation of Students

University of Waterloo

Waterloo, ON

1/10/00
Chris Harold

Federation of Students

Student Life Centre Rm. 1102

University of Waterloo

Waterloo, ON N2L 3G1

Dear Chris

This letter is the formal request to continue active status for the Hellenic Students Association during the Winter 2000 school term.

If you have any questions, you can reach me at 519-572-7763 anytime.  Thanks

Sincerely,

Steven Thiakos

Vice-President

Sthiakos@bigfoot.com

